

2025 Bus Use Proposal

Cherry Street Youth Center is requesting assistance with transportation services for the 2025 summer program. The summer program runs June 2nd through July 24th for middle schoolers and elementary students. We anticipate providing summer programming to 60 elementary aged children and 20 middle school aged children Monday through Thursday in June & July.

Specific needs include transporting children from Cherry Street (710 N Forest Ave) to the Living Word Assembly church (1000 W 14th) for VBS at 8:45 am June 16th - June 20th. Transporting children from Cherry Street (710 N Forest) to the Aquatic Center (400 S. Highland Ave.) and back to Cherry Street June 23rd-July 3rd for swim lessons. Pick up for swimming lessons would need to be 9:45 and we will be ready to leave the pool at 11:30.

We have greatly enjoyed the support of USD 413 in the past. Our goal with the summer program is to ensure the participating children receive a nutritious breakfast and lunch, have the opportunity to continue academic growth, and to offer fun learning opportunities.

Jennifer Shields, Executive Director

Cherry Street Youth Center, Inc.

Mm